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                                                     Media Statement 
Attention: News Editor/Journalist 
 

6 October 2021           
Last Council Meeting and 2021 council send-off luncheon 

Venue: Harry Gwala Municipality office 

Council bids farewell 

The council of the municipality held it last formal meeting on the 6th October 

2021. During the meeting the Mayor of Harry Gwala District Municipality, Mr 

Zamokwakhe Nxumalo thanked the council for the spirit in which it conducted 

the business over the last five years  

The Mayor and The Speaker T.N Jojozi were also thanked by their colleagues 

for how they performed during their turn in office.  

“I am very proud of the amazing work you have done in the last five years in 

council. When I came in two years ago, I found a working team and we 

continued with the work. I am very grateful,” said Mr Nxumalo.  

The office of the Municipal Manager (MM),   Mrs A.N Dlamini hosted a special 

council send-off luncheon where she also sand praises on how for the past five 

years they worked as a team and achieve great result.  

“If it was possible we could work together for the next five years with this 

council, unfortunately your term comes to an end. There is a lot of work you 

have put in and lot of effort. What you have done is to change lot of people’s 

life by ensuring that you provide a service. The Mayor came in the last two 

years but he fit in just fine into our working plan and we are so grateful to 

him,” said Mrs Dlamini.  
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The term of the council is coming to an end before the November 01 2021 

local government elections.  

The council, as a collective, thanked all the officials for the professional way in 

which they assisted them during their tenure.  

The event was colourful, with traditional wear, formal wear and 

entertainments.  Council were given certificate of appreciation by the MM’s 

office.  

ISSUED BY HARRY GWALA DISTRICT COMMUNICATIONS UNIT. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


